
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

SUPPLY, INSTALLATION, TESTING & COMMISSIONING OF NVR 

BASED CCTV SYSTEM AT 500 NBP BRANCHES (COUNTRYWIDE) 
 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed on  

Newspapers (Dawn, Page No. 13, and Jang, Page No. 15) on 10th November 2018 and 

posted on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-11/12/2018-3, dated 12th November 2018) and 

PPRA’s website (Ref: TS371624E, dated 13th November 2018) be treated as cancelled.  

 

New advertisement will be announced separately. This advertisement is also available on 

NBP and PPRA websites. 
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